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disseminates the current knowledge of semiconductor physics and its applications
across the scientific community. It is based on a biennial workshop that provides
the participating research groups with a stimulating platform for interaction and
collaboration with colleagues from the same scientific community. The book
discusses the latest developments in the field of III-nitrides; materials &
devices, compound semiconductors, VLSI technology, optoelectronics, sensors,
photovoltaics, crystal growth, epitaxy and characterization, graphene and other 2D
materials and organic semiconductors.
Popular Photography 1984-11
Mac OS X and iOS Internals Jonathan Levin 2012-11-05 An in-depth look into Mac OS
X and iOS kernels Powering Macs, iPhones, iPads and more, OS X and iOS are
becoming ubiquitous. When it comes to documentation, however, much of them are
shrouded in mystery. Cocoa and Carbon, the application frameworks, are neatly
described, but system programmers find the rest lacking. This indispensable guide
illuminates the darkest corners of those systems, starting with an architectural
overview, then drilling all the way to the core. Provides you with a top down view
of OS X and iOS Walks you through the phases of system startup—both Mac (EFi) and
mobile (iBoot) Explains how processes, threads, virtual memory, and filesystems
are maintained Covers the security architecture Reviews the internal Apis used by
the system—BSD and Mach Dissects the kernel, XNU, into its sub components: Mach,
the BSD Layer, and I/o kit, and explains each in detail Explains the inner
workings of device drivers From architecture to implementation, this book is
essential reading if you want to get serious about the internal workings of Mac OS
X and iOS.
Additive Manufacturing Amit Bandyopadhyay 2015-12-01 The field of additive
manufacturing has seen explosive growth in recent years due largely in part to
renewed interest from the manufacturing sector. Conceptually, additive
manufacturing, or industrial 3D printing, is a way to build parts without using
any part-specific tooling or dies from the computer-aided design (CAD) file of the
part. Today, most engineered devices are 3D printed first to check their shape,
size, and functionality before large-scale production. In addition, as the cost of
3D printers has come down significantly, and the printers’ reliability and part
quality have improved, schools and universities have been investing in 3D printers
to experience, explore, and innovate with these fascinating additive manufacturing
technologies. Additive Manufacturing highlights the latest advancements in 3D
printing and additive manufacturing technologies. Focusing on additive
manufacturing applications rather than on core 3D printing technologies, this
book: Introduces various additive manufacturing technologies based on their
utilization in different classes of materials Discusses important application
areas of additive manufacturing, including medicine, education, and the space
industry Explores regulatory challenges associated with the emergence of additive
manufacturing as a mature technological platform By showing how 3D printing and
additive manufacturing technologies are currently used, Additive Manufacturing not
only provides a valuable reference for veteran researchers and those entering this
exciting field, but also encourages innovation in future additive manufacturing
applications.
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The World Is Flat 3.0 Thomas L. Friedman 2007-07-24 This Independence Day edition
of The World is Flat 3.0 includes an an exclusive preview of That Used to Be Us:
How America Fell Behind in the World It Invented and How We Can Come Back, by
Thomas L. Friedman and Michael Mandelbaum, on sale September 5th, 2011. A New
Edition of the Phenomenal #1 Bestseller "One mark of a great book is that it makes
you see things in a new way, and Mr. Friedman certainly succeeds in that goal,"
the Nobel laureate Joseph E. Stiglitz wrote in The New York Times reviewing The
World Is Flat in 2005. In this new edition, Thomas L. Friedman includes fresh
stories and insights to help us understand the flattening of the world. Weaving
new information into his overall thesis, and answering the questions he has been
most frequently asked by parents across the country, this third edition also
includes two new chapters--on how to be a political activist and social
entrepreneur in a flat world; and on the more troubling question of how to manage
our reputations and privacy in a world where we are all becoming publishers and
public figures. The World Is Flat 3.0 is an essential update on globalization, its
opportunities for individual empowerment, its achievements at lifting millions out
of poverty, and its drawbacks--environmental, social, and political, powerfully
illuminated by the Pulitzer Prize--winning author of The Lexus and the Olive Tree.
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The Digital Transformation of Logistics Mac Sullivan 2021-04-06 The digital
transformation is in full swing and fundamentally changes how we live, work, and
communicate with each other. From retail to finance, many industries see an inflow
of new technologies, disruption through innovative platform business models, and
employees struggling to cope with the significant shifts occurring. This Fourth
Industrial Revolution is predicted to also transform Logistics and Supply Chain
Management, with delivery systems becoming automated, smart networks created
everywhere, and data being collected and analyzed universally. The Digital
Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial
Revolution provides a holistic overview of this vital subject clouded by buzz,
hype, and misinformation. The book is divided into three themed-sections:
Technologies such as self-driving cars or virtual reality are not only
electrifying science fiction lovers anymore, but are also increasingly presented
as cure-all remedies to supply chain challenges. In The Digital Transformation of
Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution, the authors
peel back the layers of excitement that have grown around new technologies such as
the Internet of Things (IoT), 3D printing, Robotic Process Automation (RPA),
Blockchain or Cloud computing, and show use cases that give a glimpse about the
fascinating future we can expect. Platforms that allow businesses to centrally
acquire and manage their logistics services disrupt an industry that has been
relationship-based for centuries. The authors discuss smart contracts, which are
one of the most exciting applications of Blockchain, Software as a Service (SaaS)
offerings for freight procurement, where numerous data sources can be integrated
and decision-making processes automated, and marine terminal operating systems as
an integral node for shipments. In The Digital Transformation of Logistics:
Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution, insights are shared into
the cold chain industry where companies respond to increasing quality demands, and
how European governments are innovatively responding to challenges of cross-border
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The World Is Flat [Further Updated and Expanded; Release 3.0] Thomas L. Friedman
2007-08-07 This new edition of Friedman's landmark book explains the flattening of
the world better than ever- and takes a new measure of the effects of this change
on each of us.
III-Nitride Based Light Emitting Diodes and Applications Tae-Yeon Seong 2014-07-08
Light emitting diodes (LEDs) are already used in traffic signals, signage
lighting, and automotive applications. However, its ultimate goal is to replace
traditional illumination through LED lamps since LED lighting significantly
reduces energy consumption and cuts down on carbon-dioxide emission. Despite
dramatic advances in LED technologies (e.g., growth, doping and processing
technologies), however, there remain critical issues for further improvements yet
to be achieved for the realization of solid-state lighting. This book aims to
provide the readers with some contemporary LED issues, which have not been
comprehensively discussed in the published books and, on which the performance of
LEDs is seriously dependent. For example, most importantly, there must be a
breakthrough in the growth of high-quality nitride semiconductor epitaxial layers
with a low density of dislocations, in particular, in the growth of Al-rich and
and In-rich GaN-based semiconductors. The materials quality is directly dependent
on the substrates used, such as sapphire, Si, etc. In addition, efficiency droop,
growth on different orientations and polarization are also important. Chip
processing and packaging technologies are key issues. This book presents a
comprehensive review of contemporary LED issues. Given the interest and importance
of future research in nitride semiconducting materials and solid state lighting
applications, the contents are very timely. The book is composed of chapters
written by leading researchers in III-nitride semiconducting materials and device
technology. This book will be of interest to scientists and engineers working on
LEDs for lighting applications. Postgraduate researchers working on LEDs will also
benefit from the issues this book provides.
Regional Industrial Buying Guide 1995
Computational Photography Ramesh Raskar 2016-05-15 Computational Photography
combines plentiful computing, digital sensors, modern optics, actuators, probes,
and smart lights to escape the limitations of traditional film cameras and enables
novel imaging applications. This book provides a practical guide to topics in
image capture and manipulation methods for generating compelling pictures for
graphics, special effects, scene comprehension, and art. The computational
techniques discussed cover topics in exploiting new ideas in manipulating optics,
illumination, and sensors at time of capture. In addition, the authors describe
sophisticated reconstruction procedures from direct and indirect pixel
measurements that go well beyond the traditional digital darkroom experience.
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Mac OS X for Unix Geeks Brian Jepson 2002 Introduces the UNIX environment in Mac
OS X and explains concepts such as the Terminal application, compiling code,
creating and installing packages, and building the Darwin kernel.
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Digital Printing of Textiles H Ujiie 2006-04-28 At present the textile industry
produces the majority of its 34 billion square yards of printed textile fabric by
screen printing. However as we move into the digital age developments in digital
printing of paper are being adapted more and more for the textile market. Inkjet
textile printing is growing while growth in analog textile printing remains
stagnant. As digital print technologies improve offering faster production and
larger cost-effective print runs, digital printing will grow to become the
technology that provides the majority of the world’s printed textiles. This
comprehensive introduction to the subject is broken into five sections. After two
introductory chapters, it goes on to look in a number of detailed chapters at
printer and print head technologies. The next section examines the printer
software required for successful colour design and management. The digital
printing colouration process is explored next, with chapters on substrate
preparation, pigmented ink, aqueous inkjet ink, pre-treatment and printing on
cationized cotton with reactive inks. The book is concluded with three chapters on
the design and business aspect of digital printing. Digital printing of textiles
contains fundamental technical explanations along with recent research, and is an
invaluable guide for product developers, retailers, designers and academic
researchers. Provides coverage of all the current developments in digital textile
printing Covers important areas such as printer and print head technologies,
printer software, digital printing colouration and design and business for digital
printing
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Soft Actuators Kinji Asaka 2019-08-28 This book is the second edition of Soft
Actuators, originally published in 2014, with 12 chapters added to the first
edition. The subject of this new edition is current comprehensive research and
development of soft actuators, covering interdisciplinary study of materials
science, mechanics, electronics, robotics, and bioscience. The book includes
contemporary research of actuators based on biomaterials for their potential in
future artificial muscle technology. Readers will find detailed and useful
information about materials, methods of synthesis, fabrication, and measurements
to study soft actuators. Additionally, the topics of materials, modeling, and
applications not only promote the further research and development of soft
actuators, but bring benefits for utilization and industrialization. This volume
makes generous use of color figures, diagrams, and photographs that provide easyto-understand descriptions of the mechanisms, apparatus, and motions of soft
actuators. Also, in this second edition the chapters on modeling, materials
design, and device design have been given a wider scope and made easier to
comprehend, which will be helpful in practical applications of soft actuators.
Readers of this work can acquire the newest technology and information about basic
science and practical applications of flexible, lightweight, and noiseless soft
actuators, which differ from conventional mechanical engines and electric motors.
This new edition of Soft Actuators will inspire readers with fresh ideas and
encourage their research and development, thus opening up a new field of
applications for the utilization and industrialization of soft actuators.
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The Physics of Semiconductor Devices R. K. Sharma 2019-01-31 This book
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graphic arts, packaging, color science, image science, material science, computer
science, digital media and network technology.
Color and Colorimetry. Multidisciplinary Contributions Maurizio Rossi 2012
Designing Web Navigation James Kalbach 2007-08-28 Thoroughly rewritten for today's
web environment, this bestselling book offers a fresh look at a fundamental topic
of web site development: navigation design. Amid all the changes to the Web in the
past decade, and all the hype about Web 2.0 and various "rich" interactive
technologies, the basic problems of creating a good web navigation system remain.
Designing Web Navigation demonstrates that good navigation is not about
technology-it's about the ways people find information, and how you guide them.
Ideal for beginning to intermediate web designers, managers, other non-designers,
and web development pros looking for another perspective, Designing Web Navigation
offers basic design principles, development techniques and practical advice, with
real-world examples and essential concepts seamlessly folded in. How does your web
site serve your business objectives? How does it meet a user's needs? You'll learn
that navigation design touches most other aspects of web site development. This
book: Provides the foundations of web navigation and offers a framework for
navigation design Paints a broad picture of web navigation and basic human
information behavior Demonstrates how navigation reflects brand and affects site
credibility Helps you understand the problem you're trying to solve before you set
out to design Thoroughly reviews the mechanisms and different types of navigation
Explores "information scent" and "information shape" Explains "persuasive"
architecture and other design concepts Covers special contexts, such as navigation
design for web applications Includes an entire chapter on tagging While Designing
Web Navigation focuses on creating navigation systems for large, information-rich
sites serving a business purpose, the principles and techniques in the book also
apply to small sites. Well researched and cited, this book serves as an excellent
reference on the topic, as well as a superb teaching guide. Each chapter ends with
suggested reading and a set of questions that offer exercises for experiencing the
concepts in action.
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Handbook of Industrial Inkjet Printing Werner Zapka 2018-01-11 Unique in its
integration of individual topics to achieve a full-system approach, this book
addresses all the aspects essential for industrial inkjet printing. After an
introduction listing the industrial printing techniques available, the text goes
on to discuss individual topics, such as ink, printheads and substrates, followed
by metrology techniques that are required for reliable systems. Three iteration
cycles are then described, including the adaptation of the ink to the printhead,
the optimization of the ink to the substrate and the integration of machine
manufacturing, monitoring, and data handling, among others. Finally, the book
summarizes a number of case studies and success stories from selected areas,
including graphics, printed electronics, and 3D printing as well a list of ink
suppliers, printhead manufacturers and integrators. Practical hints are included
throughout for a direct hands-on experience. Invaluable for industrial users and
academics, whether ink developers or mechanical engineers, and working in areas
ranging from metrology to intellectual property.
Linux Cookbook Carla Schroder 2021-08-13 This handy cookbook teaches new-tointermediate Linux users the essential skills necessary to manage a Linux system,
using both graphical and command-line tools. Whether you run Linux in embedded,
desktop, server, or cloud or virtual environments, the fundamental skills are the
same. This book aims to get you up and running quickly, with copy-paste examples.
Carla Schroder provides recipes that cover specific problems, with discussions
that explain how each recipe works, as well as references for additional study.
You'll learn how to: Use systemd, the new comprehensive service manager Build
simple or complex firewalls with firewalld Set up secure network connections for
Linux systems and mobile devices Rescue nonbooting systems Reset lost passwords on
Linux and Windows Use dnsmasq to simplify managing your LAN name services Manage
users and groups and control access to files Probe your computer hardware and
monitor hardware health Manage the GRUB bootloader and multiboot Linux and Windows
Keep accurate time across your network with the newest tools Build an internet
router/firewall on Raspberry Pi Manage filesystems and partitioning
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eCommerce. People are a vital element of the digital transformation and must be on
board to drive change. The Digital Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying
Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution explains how executives can create
sustainable impact and how competencies can be managed in the digital age especially for sales executives who require urgent upskilling to remain relevant.
Best practices are shared for organizational culture change, drawing on studies
among senior leaders from the US, Singapore, Thailand, and Australia, and for
managing strategic alliances with logistics service providers to offset risks and
create cross-functional, cross-company transparency. The Digital Transformation of
Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution provides
realistic insights, a ready-to-use knowledge base, and a working vocabulary about
current activities and emerging trends of the Logistics industry. Intended readers
are supply chain professionals working for manufacturing, trading, and freight
forwarding companies as well as students and all interested parties.
Engineering Economy Leland T. Blank 2001-08-01 This student-friendly text on the
current economic issues particular to engineering covers the topics needed to
analyze engineering alternatives. Students use both hand-worked and spreadsheet
solutions of examples, problems and case studies. In this edition the options have
been increased with an expanded spreadsheet analysis component, twice the number
of case studies, and virtually all new end-of-chapter problems. The chapters on
factor derivation and usage, cost estimation, replacement studies, and after-tax
evaluation have been heavily revised. New material is included on public sector
projects and cost estimation. A reordering of chapters puts the fundamental topics
up front in the text. Many chapters include a special set of problems that prepare
the students for the Fundamentals of Engineering (FE) exam.This text provides
students and practicing professionals with a solid preparation in the financial
understanding of engineering problems and projects, as well as the techniques
needed for evaluating and making sound economic decisions. Distinguishing
characteristics include learning objectives for each chapter, an easy-to-read
writing style, many solved examples, integrated spreadsheets, and case studies
throughout the text. Graphical cross-referencing between topics and quick-solve
spreadsheet solutions are indicated in the margin throughout the text. While the
chapters are progressive, over three-quarters can stand alone, allowing
instructors flexibility for meeting course needs. A complete online learning
center (OLC) offers supplemental practice problems, spreadsheet exercises, and
review questions for the the Fundamentals of Engineering (FE) exam.
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The Engineering of Sport Steve Haake 2020-12-17 Science and technology has been
used more and more in the last few decades to gain advantage over competitors.
Quite often, however, the actual science involved is not published because a
suitable journal cannot be found. The Engineering of Sport brings together work
from a very diverse range of subjects including Engineering, Physics, Materials
and Biomechanics. The Engineering of Sport represent work which was represented at
the 1st International Conference on the Engineering of Sport held in Sheffield, UK
in July 1996. Many sports were represented and the material covered split into
nine topics covering aerodynamics, biomechanics, design, dynamics,
instrumentation, materials, mechanics, modelling, motion analysis, and vibrations.
It should be of interest to specialists in all areas of sports research.
Popular Photography 1982-10
Popular Photography 1985-06
Applied Sciences in Graphic Communication and Packaging Pengfei Zhao 2018-01-15
This book includes a selection of reviewed papers presented at the 49th Conference
of the International Circle of Educational Institutes for Graphic Arts Technology
and Management & 8th China Academic Conference on Printing and Packaging, which
was held on May 14-16, 2017 in Beijing, China. The conference was jointly
organized by the Beijing Institute of Graphic Communication, China Academy of
Printing Technology, and International Circle of Educational Institutes for
Graphic Arts Technology and Management. With eight keynote talks and 200 presented
papers on graphic communication and packaging technologies, the event attracted
more than 400 scientists. The proceedings cover the latest advances in color
science and technology; image processing technology; digital media technology;
digital process management technology in packaging; packaging, etc., and will be
of interest to university researchers, R&D engineers and graduate students in the
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